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We have had a fantastic summer term and I cannot believe the end of Year 6 is here! All the children have 
continued to work incredibly hard in all their learning and they are Year 7 ready! We are extremely proud of 

them all and wish them every success in the future. 
Take a look at some of the wonderful things we have been doing this term… 

Year 6 have had a very busy term. They all worked 
hard at their SATS tests and we could not be prouder 

of them. They have spent time with their buddies, 
enjoyed Derwent Hill and their final Sports Day. 

Year 6 Bowling Treat 
We enjoyed going bowling to celebrate all the 

hard work we have done in Year 6!      

  

               

 
 
 

       Derwent Hill 
Year 6 enjoyed a fabulous trip to Derwent Hill and had a fantastic time while they were there. 

 
                                   
                               

Celebrating the King’s Coronation 
We dressed up in red, white and blue to celebrate 

the coronation of King Charles III and did lots of 
activities in school linked to this historic event. 
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